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Welcome to the month of November and to the fall 

season…although some days it has felt more like winter 

already. Don’t forget to change your clocks back an hour on 

November 1st.  We have made some changes to the campus 

hours, please see below. 

 

 



 

Diploma exams will be taking place at the Chestermere 

Learning Centre the following dates and times: 

 

*Please be respectful of the test writers* 

*The science room will be off limits for diploma exams* 

 

 

 

 

 



Remembrance Day will be observed at school November 10th  @11am.  The 

school will be closed November 11th. Due to covid19 The City of Chestermere’s 

Remembrance Day ceremony will be livestreamed on their social platforms.  

Here are some alternative ways to honour our veterans: Celebrate in the Act of 

Remembrance via Facebook live stream in the comfort of your home. Join in a community wide front 

porch vigil 11 a.m. for two minutes of silence. After the service the Cenotaph will remain open from 12 

p.m. - 4 p.m. to the public for those who would like to lay a wreath and give their respect. Show your 

support by decorating your windows with poppies. Donate to the Veteran’s Food Bank. Purchase a 

wreath from the Royal Canadian Legion. 

 

 

 

The schools, community members and the RCMP are working together to prevent 
and report Bullying in our community. 
 

The RCMP have asked to ensure that all parents have the following numbers to report bullying or other offences in 

our community. 

 

Chestermere RCMP  

Phone: 403-204-8900  

email: KChestermereService@rcmp-grc.gc.ca 

 

Chestermere Community Peace Officers  

Phone: 402-207-7058  

email: enforcement@chestermere.ca 

 

 



We love to see the students at the school! Congrats to the winner of the October 

Attendance basket, Liela Elbirani.  

 

 

Dates to remember: 

November 2nd-10th-Diploma exams 

November 10th -Observing Remembrance Day at CLC 

November 11th -Remembrance Day Campus closed 

November 23rd -Professional Learning Day. Campus Closed 

 

 
 


